
I stay at UCP because…. I stay at UCP because of the wonderful people we serve!  UCP is a 
great organization to work for because they really care about their staff and individuals.  Everyone 
works hard to ensure the individuals are given choices that really mean something to them 
individually.  In CPS we strive hard to get individuals out into their community to volunteer and to look 
for opportunities for them to receive meaningful employment if that is what they desire.

My advice for new staff…. My advice to a new staff member is to always remain open 
minded about the endless opportunities for everyone to learn and develop their skills.  Be patient 
with each person you work with and celebrate along side of them the successes and milestones that 
each one is striving to achieve.

Joyce Brkopac
Supervisor, CPS Middletown 
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